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Status of documentation:  All documentation up to date.  A meeting was held today and Janet will post the minutes.  Future meetings include late February, March, and April 2013 and a half day symposium. Janet is beginning work on the action plan.  Excellent work is being completed by the team members with Janet’s leadership and support from ESC Region 2.

Topics discussed:  Mathematics will be the discipline for vertical alignment.   Janet is pleased with the progress and is making sustainable plans; yet, sees much more work to be done.  Janet was thanked for her hard work.
Plans are being readied for a half day session with the topics of:  TEKS/CCRS; Math technology use and assessments; developmental education; and TSI.  Additionally the teams are beginning assignments related to the reference course profiles.  Additionally, the teams were asked to use the modules on the website.  Jean asked for feedback on the team members’ review of the modules.

Follow-up actions: Janet and her team will consider the Cisco C5 conference proposal and attending.  Janet indicated the team members were very busy in the spring. Jean shared the AVATAR project will support participation.  Janet was also invited to call on the AVATAR team to help in terms of financial and/or technical support.

